
2025 EASTER ALTAR FLOWERS AND PLANTS 
 

Easter is approaching and now is the time to make donations toward the purchase of the 

flowers and lilies which will adorn our Easter altar.  Please complete the form below and 

send it with your check (whatever amount you wish) to the Parish Office by Tuesday, April 

15  (following Palm Sunday) or you may place the completed form with your check in the alms basin at Church 

or order online at GoodShepOnline.org.  After Easter services the lilies will be delivered to those in our parish 

who have had a recent loss or those who are unable to attend services. 

 

PLEASE PRINT!! 

 

I would like to contribute $_______________ toward the Easter flowers/lilies 

 

 

In Memory of:       _______________________________________________________________________________  
 

 

In Thanksgiving for: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Given by:  ___________________________________  Phone Number ____________________________ 

 

Make checks payable to Church of the Good Shepherd - designate "Easter Flowers" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER FLOWER FORM INSTRUCTIONS 
  

1. PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY.   

  

2. Include names as you wish them to appear in the bulletin. 

  

3. If mailing, please send to: 

The Episcopal Church of the Good Shepherd 

400 Seabrook Road 

Tequesta, FL 33469 

  

4. Forms (with contribution) must be received by TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2025 to ensure 

placement in the Easter bulletin. Any received later in the week may not make the printing 

deadline.  

  

5. Forms may be dropped off in the Church Office, Narthex OR offering plate with contribution 

attached or ORDER ONLINE AT GoodShepOnline.org.  

               

THANK YOU! 

http://www.churchart.com/search/ImageDetail.asp?image_id=9977

